
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 21 By Councillor Webber for answer by 

the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 August 2021 

   

Question  As the cost of providing the service has increased by 40% to 

£35, can the Convener please pinpoint and specify what is 

driving such a significant increase? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 
 


